
 

FORMULA CLASSIC RACING 

4th August 2024 
 

Next Round 

A reminder that Round 6 of the 2024 Formula Classic Championship will be held on Sunday 18th 

August at Collie Motorplex. Entries for the event are open and there are currently 5 cars entered in 

the Formula Classic group. Entries can be lodged via the MSA portal. 

 

Major upcoming events overseas and interstate 

The Taupo 2025 Historic Grand Prix event will be held over the weekend of 11th – 12th January 2025. 

The organising club are featuring Formula Atlantic at the event and several incentives are being 

offered to international competitors to enter. More details on the event and incentives can be found 

on the Taupo car club website or on Group Q&R Historic Racing Car Facebook page. 

Two weekends after the Taupo event there will be a further historic race event at the Hampton 

Downs circuit. Both the Taupo and Hampton downs tracks are on New Zealand’s North Island and 

they are about the same distance apart as our Collie and Wanneroo tracks. 

In March 2025 the Phillip Island Classic is being run, another possible event to enter on the return 

journey to WA?? 

 

 

 

 

 



A bit closer to home, The Bend is South Australia is putting on a motorsport extravaganza over the 

weekend of 25th – 27th October 2024.  

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

STAY SAFE 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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